
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 15th March 

Another fun week has flown by this spring term and we are fast approaching the Easter holidays. 

In English this week, the children invented their own story based on ‘Taking Flight’. They chose their own characters 

and setting. It was lovely to see their imagination come to life.  

In maths this week, some of us started learning about decimals and others have been learning about shape. All the 

children have participated excellently in maths every day and have demonstrated resilience.  

In Food Tech this week we made toasties which were delicious. The children demonstrated brilliant independence 

with this. 

It was great seeing the children in their pyjamas or wearing something red for ‘Red Nose Day’ today. We did some 

activities related to Comic Relief which they enjoyed. 

The Easter holiday is fast approaching and it would not be the same without our annual Easter Egg design 

competition! This year, this will be held on Thursday 28th March. Please can we ask children to bring their amazing 

creation to the hall where there will be tables set up, please ask your child to place theirs on their year group table 

ensuring it is clearly marked with their name and class. This is a great opportunity to be creative but using the 

humble egg at the heart of their design. 

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf: 

Jack – For being such a kind friend to members of his class 

Christopher - For always being such a role model and participating brilliantly in every lesson 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

The Falcons Team 


